Windsor Elementary
Principal Craig Jensen
1315 North Main Street
Orem, Utah 84057
801-610-8124

Prepare-Inspire-Empower Lifelong Learners

Dear Windsor Parents,

What a great year we have had here at Windsor Elementary! It is truly a pleasure to
work with such great students, faculty, parents and school community. [ want to
thank you for the trust you put in us as a school to work with our wonderful
students.

This year, each of our teachers have been tracking their students reading minutes
outside of the classroom. As a school, up to this point in the school year, our
students have read nearly 1,300,000 minutes outside of the school day. We have
posted each individual classroom total in the hallway outside of our office. It is
exciting to see the great progress our students are making with their reading
minutes.

As we head into the last few months of the school year, | wanted to ask you as
parents to continue to encourage your students to read at home. Having our
students reading at home, or having a parent read to them at home, is helpful in so
many ways for our students academically.

Thank you for all the help and support you provide us here at Windsor Elementary. |
really enjoy the opportunity I have to work with the great Windsor community.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Craig Jensen

Principal
Windsor Elementary



